
Little Green  
Junior School 

Coffee Mornings 
 

Following the success of our previous coffee mornings,  

Debbie Greenfield and Georgie Manfredi our family support workers,  

will be continuing to offer impartial support for parents and carers this academic year. 

 They will be at school, available to meet any parents or carers.  

Details:  

●​ Dining Hall, from 8.45am-10.30am. Drop in – no appointment necessary 

●​ Tuesday 31st January and Tuesday 7th February  

Why not come to the drop in and have an informal chat? 

“A problem shared is a problem halved.” 
 
Unfortunately, children do not come with a manual and we do not have all the 
solutions but if you have a worry about your child’s learning or behaviour then 
maybe through talking to Debbie & Georgie, or other parents in a relaxed and 
supportive environment you can find solutions or try some different strategies! 

 
Please contact Ms Rowland if you would like any more information.   

We look forward to seeing you there. 


